To the Secretariat,

It has been brought to my attention recently that a friend of mine who is Australian through and through who left Australia in 1964 to work in the UK has 2 children which are not eligible to be Australian citizens by descent. His other 2 children born before 1974 are eligible. He recently regained his Australian citizenship in June 2003 , having been denied it because he also had British citizenship. This seems a grossly unfair application of the law and if this is the case I would like to make representations for a change. 
Michael Lawrence Australian Citizen
